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Comment - Dear MIRC, Please support Medicaid expansion for Virginia. This will allow for a controlled 
access to health care, verses the dependence on costly emergency rooms saving the insured and the tax 
payer alike. Most importantly Medicaid will provide life savings access to health care for 415,000 Virginians 
and creating jobs in preventative medicine. Ian MacRae, President E-N Computers, Inc. Waynesboro VA.
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